
Coos County is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer and complies with section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 
E-mail:  jjohnson@co.coos.or.us  

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE: July 14, 2021 
 
WEIGHT RESTRICTED BRIDGE – GAYLORD BRIDGE / GAYLORD RD. 
 
July 14, 2021 
 

• The Gaylord Bridge at MP 0.00 on Gaylord Rd is now restricted to legal loads only until 
further notice (See sign placard example below for legal load limits).  Any loads normally 
requiring a Single Trip Permit (STP) or Annual Permit (AP) through ODOT’s Over-
Dimension Permit Program are NOT ALLOWED without special approval from the Coos 
County Road Department.  

• Please contact Coos County Road Department with any questions on over dimensional loads 
or for more information. 
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